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	California State Auditor Releases Report on California High Speed Rail Project
California’s State Auditor, Elaine Howle, released a follow-up report today on her office’s findings on the California High Speed Rail Project.  The report asserts that the project's financing is "increasingly risky," its ridership numbers are questionable and its contractor oversight is inadequate. Please click here to view a complete copy of this report. 
http://www.bsa.ca.gov/pdfs/reports/2011-504.pdf
 

	

	Metro.net Home | Press Room | Projects & Programs | Meeting Agendas | Riding Metro | Metro Library
Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority

1 Gateway Plaza

Los Angeles, California 90012-2952

Phone: 213-922-6888 Fax: 213-922-7447


